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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:
Re: Pieridae Energy Export proposal, FE Docket No. 14-179-LNG
fergas@hq.doe.gov
 
Authorization of export contracts is not in the public interest.
Not only is no "public good" served by these export projects they in fact inflict much
 public harm because:
 
 1) the extraction of fracked gas turns public's property into sacrifice zones;
 2) the infrastructure to transport and process this unnatural gas turns public property
 into sacrifice zones;
 3) exporting our resources reduces what is available to the American public;
 4) the public's property stands to be taken by eminent domain for private
 corporate profit;
 5) the public assumes all the risk and the private sector reaps all the benefits.

I am also requesting an extension of time to comment and intervene.

Anna Fessenden
Representing Hilltown Community Rights
Ashfield, Massachusetts
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